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BULLETIN 
 

~ ~ Traffic Alert for February 21 ~ ~ 
The Amgen Bike Tour will be causing some changes in traffic 
around City Hall on  Wednesday, February 21. 
 

Before Rotary - - Santa Clara Street will be closed between 4th and 6th Streets.  
Other streets will be closing at noon. 
 

After Rotary  - - Everyone will need to exit going south on 4th Street.  3rd Street 
will be closed going north and Santa Clara Street will be affected on both sides 
of City Hall. 
 

Easy Solution - - Arrive by 12:00 and when you exit go south to San Carlos 
Street before looping back to go north.  Avoid City Hall. 

Brian Adams 
“The Oscars”   

 
 

Our very own Brian Adams returns to provide an entertaining overview of this 
year’s Academy Awards nominees in the categories Best Actor, Best Actress, 
Best Supporting Actor, Best Supporting Actress, Best Director, and Best  
Picture.  Brian recently joined Bellarmine College Prep as Vice President for  
Advancement, where he oversees development, alumni relations, and  
marketing/communications for the school.  Prior to joining Bellarmine, Brian 
was Vice President at Orloff/Williams & Co. Advertising and Public Relations.  
His background also includes newspaper publishing and 22 years at KICU 
Television where he received numerous local, regional and national awards 
during his career in journalism.  For the past 18 years, Brian has taught part time at Santa Clara  
University in the Communications Department.  A member of the Broadcast Film Critics Association, 
Brian’s entertainment reports are heard weekly on radio stations KLIV and KRTY.  A third-generation 
resident of San Jose, Brian and his wife, Gina, will celebrate 25 years of marriage in July.  They 
have two sons, both Bellarmine graduates:  Nicholas, 21, a Communication major at San Jose State 
University and Jeffrey, 19, a Theatre Arts major at Santa Clara University.                

 

Please see attached flyer for a special appearance in San Jose  
by Walter Cronkite presented by our friends at the Commonwealth Club. 



Rotarian Of The Week ~ Jay Ross 
 
 

The purpose of the Rotarian of the Week is to put a face on what it means to be a true Rotarian and 
to inspire all of us to strive to be better Rotarians and to ask that person to share why they are so 
involved in our Rotary Club. 
 

This weeks “Rotarian of the Week” recipient was Jay Ross. 
 

     Jay joined Rotary in December 2002. His sponsor was Bill Baron.  Jay 
joined Downtown Development Committee, Rotary Plaza and played on  
Rotary’s softball team.  He has co-chaired Downtown Development  
Committee the past three years with Carl Salas.  While co-chairing DDC the 
committee adopted a section of the Guadalupe River Park for several clean-up 
days; they were instrumental in completing the installation of the Rotary Wheel 
up on the Summit Center, and later this year Rotary will our name on the  
Guadalupe River Park Heritage Plaza.   
     Survey on the Rotary Plaza Committee has given Jay an opportunity to 
show his two young sons, Matt and Aaron, about Rotary and about service to 
others through the Huff Gardens and Morone Gardens serving meals.   
     Jay has enjoyed playing on the Rotary Softball Team for the camaraderie 
and to help win a few championships. 
 
 

Proposed New Members 

 
 
 

The following persons have been nominated as a member of the Rotary Club of San Jose, 
 
Name     Classification     Sponsor 
 

Nick Nichols   Nonprofit: San Jose Repertory Theatre  Bill Highlander 
Brian Skellenger  Locksmith and Safe Services   Rod Diridon, Sr. 
Papia Gambelin  Recycling Service     Teresa Alvarado 
 
These names are published in accordance with Article XI, Sec. 4 of the Club’s by-laws. 

Rotary Week  

 
  
 Feb   19 HOLIDAY  
 Rotary Office Closed     
  
 Feb   20 Board of Directors    7:30 Gordon House 
 Book Club  12:00 Eulipia  

  
 Feb   21 Event    7:30 Gordon House 
 Adult Gift of Life    7:30 O’Connor Hospital 
 Digital Bridges  11:30 Summit Center 
 Rotary Meeting  12:00 Summit Center 
 
 Feb  22 Endowment Board         7:30        Gordon House 

Correction to KLIV Broadcasts 
 
Last week we reported that KLIV would be  
broadcasting Rotary’s speakers every  
Wednesday at 7:30pm. 
 
The correct time is 7:00pm every Wednesday 
on KLIV AM 1590. 



 
 

March Birthdays!!! 
 

 March  1 Paul Kloetzel    March 19 Colleen Duffy Smith 
 March  2 John Brezzo    March 21 Brian Allen 
 March  3 Sheila Breeding     Eric Heckman 
 March  5 Mike Allerton      Finn Jenssen 
   Bob Baker    March 26 Lon Saavedra 
   Bill Kron    March 30 Michael John Becker 
 March  6 Michael Mulcahy     Clayton Bruntz 
 March  7 Martin Hoek      Janet Dashiell 
 March  8 Jerry Hanson    March 31 Dennis Wilcox 
 March 13 Beryl Israel 
 March 16 David Takamoto 
 March 18 Chuck Hillis 
   Ken Martz 
   Paul Nelson 
    
 

District 5170 Conference 
April 20 - 22, 2007 

Portola Plaza Hotel,  
Fisherman’s Wharf, Monterey 

You Otter Be There!! 
 

Registration brochure to be mailed out mid-February 

 

Southern Africa Safari 
June 13 - 24, 2007 

 
If you are interested please contact  

MWT Associates, Inc.  
at 877-707-7827 (toll free),  

or visit their web site www.melitatrips.com  
 



 
 

Check Out This Auction Item!!! 



 



 


